
SASPSC MEETING AGENDA
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 18, 2021

Meeting called to order at 6:41 p.m. by JJ Jarosinski

In Attendance: JJ Jarosinski, Dawn Grindland, Mike Sheets, Diana Guiste, Abigail
Radziminski, Dave Petrakos, Melissa Radziminski, Tee Rectenwald, DJ Masartis

AGENDA ITEMS:

● Treasurer Report: DJ Masartis presented a balance as of February 2021 of
$7,520.00.

○ Outstanding check of $315.00 for Aunt Carol’s Dips.
○ In good shape for 2021 year

● COVID Update:
○ Winter Workouts on Saturday, February 20, 2021 have been cancelled

due to the suspension of All High School Athletics and Activities have
been suspended until Sunday, February 21, 2021.

● Communication:
○ A form has been added to our website to Join our Mailing List.
○ Email sent out to remind girls to sign up for recreational ball.

● Finance:
○ Fundraising

■ $2,000.00 profit from the Super Bowl Pool Fundraiser - Great job
Diana Guiste!

■ Next Fundraiser - Hoagie Sale during registration to offset athlete’s
cost of their registrations.

○ Sponsors
■ Sponsorship form is currently being updated
■ Have two Sponsorship drives (Spring / Fall)

● Insurance:
○ JJ reached out to USA (ASA) insurance.

■ Waiting for a call back from Representative Bolinger.
■ This insurance is about a ¼ of the cost of our current insurance.

● Banquet:
○ Tentative plan for May during weekday

● Apparel:
○ Dave Petrakos is currently researching new uniforms.
○ Abigail will include an apparel order form with registrations

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfc-QMr_VN6kVMZosrm6hRTeutlRQBLvBNX3tdZlYSQGr8yMw/viewform


● Fields:
○ We will have the use of Bauerstown Field 3 and 4 for this upcoming

season. BBA has acquired Millvale Field and we will have use of that field
as well. Millvale Field has lights.

■ BBA is currently looking into the concession stand at Millvale to see
if it will be usable.

● Registrations:
○ We need to research if the Elementary School and Middle School would

allow us into the school to try to get girls to sign up. We would like to send
in former or current player(s) as our representative.

● Other
○ Parents/Players - make sure your bats ASA (now USA softball) approved
○ Some bats that were approved are now no longer allowed
○ Check list

Meeting adjourned by DJ Masartis and Dawn Grindland at 7:30 p.m.

https://www.doubleaasports.com/page/show/3026875-2020-non-approved-asa-bat-list

